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Thank you for your continued participation in my site.  I have made a lot of changes to the site this 
month, but most of them will, hopefully, be almost completely invisible since they consist of improved 
support for the latest version of Hypertext Markup Language (HTML5), and a series of fixes to support
for a release of Internet Explorer (IE6) which I hope none of you are still trying to use.  Check out the 
December 2013 Update page for details.
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